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We are delighted that you are worshipping with us today. We strive to be a 
warm, welcoming place for you to glorify God. We encourage you to please fill 
out a visitor card found by the hymnals in the pew and place it in the offering 

plate as it is being passed. To find out more about First Reformed Church, stop at 
the Information Center in the Narthex, or visit our website: www.sibleyfrc.org. 

 

 
 
 
 

9 am - Cornerstone Service  
• Children and Worship --(3yrs. - Kindergarten)

___________________________________________ 

10:10-10:50 am   

Coffee Fellowship & Prayer Time  

• Sunday School for ages Pre-K- Adult 
• Sunday School Guide Study will meet in the Library 

• Men’s Bible Study:  “Be A Godly Man”   
meets on the south-west end of the Fellowship Hall 

• Women’s Bible Study meets on the north-west end of the Fellowship Hall 
• Coffee Fellowship in the Fellowship Hall 

• Prayer Time with the Elders in Pastor’s Office 
___________________________________________ 

11 am - Open Door Service 
Join us for a time of praise and worship by use of  

contemporary music, prayer, scripture and a Bible Talk. 
• Children and Worship --(3yrs. - Kindergarten)

___________________________________________ 

Message Title:  
“Family Values...Having a Kingdom Mentality” 

Scripture:  
 Matthew 6:10  

SEPTEMBER 15, 2019 

 

Offerings for September 8, 2019: General Fund -$5554; Benevolent Fund-
$330; Village NW-$100; Talking Bibles-$465. 
Special offering for September is Talking Bibles 



 

 

Sunday, September 15 
• This morning we will continue the series “Family Values” with the ser-

mon topic “Having a Kingdom Mentality.”  
• 8:20 am Joyful Voices Choir will meet in the Fireside Room to practice 
• 10:10am Sunday School  
• 10:10am Sunday School for Pre-k - Adult  
Monday, September 16: 
• 9:00 am Faith Bible Study will meet 
• 3:00 pm Patience Bible Study 
• 6:00 pm Elder/Deacon meetings 
• 7:00 pm Full Consistory 
• 7:00 pm Monday Night Ladies Bible Study 
• 7:00 pm Women’s Lantern Bible Study 
Tuesday, September 17: 
• 8:30 am: Chickadee Quilters 
Wednesday, September 18: 
• Sept 18-25: Pastor Luke will be on Vacation. If you have a pastoral need 

please contact Duane Vande Hoef, an Elder or the church office. 
• Bible Classes & Youth Groups will meet 
 6:30-7:30 pm: Bible Class for 1st—5th Grade 
 6:30-7:30 pm: MS Remnant meets in the Youth Room 
 7:30-8:30 pm: HS Remnant meets in the Youth Room 
Sunday, September 22: 
• This morning we welcome Clark Haken and Bill Boer as they come to us 

as representatives of Atlas to present the morning’s message.  
• 8:20 am Joyful Voices Choir will meet in the Fireside Room to practice 
• 10:10am Sunday School  

• September 23: 6:30 / 7:00 pm Nursing Home Sing-A-Long  
   (Sign up at the Information Center) 

• September 25: 5pm-7pm FRC Soup and Pie Supper  

Faith In Action  
for  

September:  

Here is what is on their 
list: 

Card Stock Paper—white  
Hershey’s Kisses 
Cans of Coffee  

24 lb. Printer paper 
Wet Swiffer Refills 

 
 

The Bountiful Blessings Table is back for the season. Remember all monetary 
donations will be given to Upper Des Moines at the end of the season.  
 

The Joyful Voices Choir will begin meeting on September 15 at 8:20 am in the 
Fireside Room. All voices are welcome! Middle School, High School and Adult 
Voices are needed!! If you have any questions please contact Peg Van Kley. 

 

 

 

  The Monday night ladies Bible study will be studying Crossing the Waters 
by Leslie Leyland Field via Right Now Media in the Fireside Room. 

 Ladies Lantern Bible Study Meets on Mondays at 7:00pm in Bailey’s Lodge 
at the Lantern. We will be digging into the book Boundaries by Drs. Cloud 
and Townsend.  

 Men’s Bible Study meets on Sunday mornings in the west end of the Fel-
lowship Hall at 10:10am. We will be diving back into our video study Be A 
Godly Man by Joby Martin. 

 Faith Bible Study will meet on September 16 at 9:00am in the church li-
brary to study chapter 2 the book Busyness by Janita Ryan. We always 
have room for more! 

 Patience Bible Study will meet on September 16 at 3:00pm to continue 
their study of the book Couples of the Old Testament with chapter 8, 
“Hosea and Gomer.”   

                                  September 25 5:00pm-7:00 

                                         Sign-ups for Help, Food, and  

                                         Monetary Donations are posted. 

                       Please sign up today to help out! 

        Many hands make light work! 

FRC is in charge of Meals on Wheels for the weeks of September 23rd and 
September 30th. This time we only need one group 
for the week of September 23 and two groups for 
the week of October 4th. Signups fill up fast so 
please see the Information Center to get your name 
on the list. Thanks!! 



 

 

The Sibley Christian Reformed Church invites you  to “Deliverance,” a concert 
by Milo and Nancy Van Dyke of Leota, MN on Sunday, September 15, 2019 at 
3:00 p.m. Invite your friends to join you and come to hear the message they 
will be giving. 
 

College Addresses are Needed! Plans are being made to assemble “College 
Care Packages” that will be shipped to our College students. If you have not 
already updated the office with your child’s college address please get that in-
formation turned in by September 16 at the very latest. Thanks! 
 

The monthly Fishes & Loaves Kitchen meal is being held in the Sibley First 
Presbyterian Church fellowship hall on Saturday, September 21, at 6 p.m., 
games starting at 5.  A taco bar, garden produce and ice cream will be 
served.  All are invited. There is no charge or freewill offering.  
 

“Welcome to Medicare” Seminar, Thursday, September 26, 2019 from 7:00 to 
9:00 p.m. in the Education Room of the Osceola Community Hospital in Si-
bley. Register by calling 712-754-4611 prior to September 18.  Sponsored by 
SHIIP at the Osceola Community Hospital.  Learn Medicare basics at this FREE 
seminar offered by SHIIP, a service of the State of Iowa 
 

Words of Thanks 
The summer program for Feeding Kids is over for this year and everyone is 
feeling blessed.  Nearly 900 lunches were served over the “school’s out” 
months, but it couldn’t have happened without the assistance of this communi-
ty coming together on this project.  We were given food in abundance straight 
from wedding receptions, funerals, picnics and community events.  Food came 
to the kitchen from families in this community on a regular basis.  Many people 
gave money to buy what we needed, as well as our local grocery store.  We 
were blessed.  People came forward and volunteered their time to work those 
morning and noon hours and new friends were made.  People from most every 
church responded beautifully and we feel confirmed by these actions.   We 
could list names of those who were there nearly every day working and those 
who came only a few times, but it would be quite a long list so just please know 
that each of you were very much appreciated and we couldn’t have done it 
without you!  Until next year!  

~~Mission & Nurture Committee of Sibley First Presbyterian Church  
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If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten,  
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783).   
Remember, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC 
 permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like  
included, please contact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Margaret Calsbeek, Dutch Kruger, 

and Harold Schram. 
• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist

-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim TenCley, Rowland and Jane 
Van Es. 

 

Prayer Requests 
Please continue to lift Dave Kleinwolterink, Cavell Van Westen, Kelly Van De 
Berg, Merlin Doorenbos and Mike Kraayenbrink up in your prayers as they 
continue to deal with health issues. Pray for strength and healing for them as 
well as a sense of God’s presence in their lives. 

 

Deepest Sympathies 
Wally Scholten, age 91, passed away Sunday night, September 8, at Country 
View Manor. Services for Wally will be held at 10:30 am, Wednesday, Septem-
ber 18 at the American Reformed Church in Worthington. Visitation will be 
held at the Dingmann Funeral Home on Tuesday evening from 5-7pm and from 
9:30-10:30 am at the church prior to the service on Wednesday.  Please contin-
ue to lift the family of Wally Scholten up in your prayers as they mourn his loss. 

 

Thank You 
Thank you for your donation in support of the individuals at Village Northwest 
Unlimited. Please know your that your generosity is improving lives of adults 
with disabilities in many ways. Your gift is being put to work immediately on 
behalf of those who depend on us. 

~~Ryan Haack Director of Development at Village Northwest Unlimited 

 
 

 Next Week: 

September 15 

Next Week: 

September 22 

Corner-

stone  

Greeters: 

W:  Joe & Nisa deBoom/family 
M:  Gary & Sandy De Vries 
E:    Stan & Abby De Zeeuw/family 

W:  Glenn & Paul Doorenbos 
M:  Merlin & Karen Doorenbos 
E:    LaVon Dykstra  & Joanne Klaassen 

After 

Church 

Greeters: 

SE:  Bob Tiedeman 

C:     Pastor Luke 

SW:  Josh Lucas 

BE:   Duane Vande Hoef 

BW:  Paul Vander Linden 

SE:  John Van Diepen 

C:     John Bartles 

SW:  Pastor Luke 

BE:   Josh Lucas 

BW:  Larry Verdoorn 

Prayer 

with the 

Elders: 

Cornerstone: Marlin Roelfs 

Open Door:  Lawrence Wiersma 

Cornerstone: Duane Vande Hoef 

Open Door:  Dale Honken 

Children 

and  

Worship: 

Children and Worship  

9am Leader: Jamie Hulstein 

9am Helper: Alexis Hulstein 

11am Leader: Deb Kosters 

11 am Helper: 

Children and Worship  

9am Leader: Karen Honken 

9am Helper:  

11am Leader: Karen Honken 

11 am Helper: 

Nursery: 9:00 am:  

Kim McDougall & Brenda Wassman 

Sunday School: 

Megan Loerts 

11:00 am:  

Angie Ackerman & Amber Wielenga 

9:00 am:  

Pam Vande Hoef & Jill Boeke 

Sunday School: 

Leona Meendering 

11:00 am:  

Karen Honken & Amy Dykstra 

Library: Beth Hulstein Jamie Hulstein 

Coffee: Greg & Deb Kosters Charlie & Brenda Kuhl 

Luke Schouten, Lead Pastor 
lukesfrc@gmail.com 

920-889-3911 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 or 712-260-7246 
Hours: Mon, Thurs., Fri. 8am –2 pm 

Office is closed on Tues & Wed 
 

***All bulletin announcements are due in 
the church office by Wednesday noon. 

Bulletins are printed on  
Thursday morning.*** 


